
From: Louis Quinn  

Sent: 08 November 2024 10:29 

To: Planning 

Subject: Application 2024/4221/T 

 

Hi, 

 

I’d like to voice my objection to the plan to fell a tree at no. 52 GOLDHURST 

terrace. Trees are continually being felled on this street and it is damaging for 

the environment, the community and people’s state of mind. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Louis Israel-Quinn 

42 GOLDHURST Terrace, NW63HT 

 

Thank you 

 

 

 


